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I oppose HB2025. 

 

This bill will make it extremely difficult for the majority of Oregonians to survive here.  

It is an irresponsible spending bill.  Oregon legislators need to find ways to cut 

spending not tax citizens more, we have NOTHING left to give.  This type of 

spending needs to stop now. 


